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NONCONFIDENTIAL // EXTERNAL

I object to the Federal Reserve Bank not providing information to the public as requested.
After revising the Fed’s own FOIA rules earlier this year, the Fed is now rewriting the FOIA rules for the
Federal Open Market Committee (FOMC). That just happens to be the entity in charge of sluicing that 9
trillion dollars to trading houses on Wall Street from September 17, 2019 through March of this year. The
Fed has yet to release one detail about what specific trading houses got the money and how much each got.

Max Wexler
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